
     

What is CVIM? 

Crescenta Valley Instrumental Music Foundation (CVIM) is the parent support 
group of the instrumental music department at Crescenta Valley High School.  
YOU are CVIM!  Our parent volunteers provide enriching performance 
opportunities to supplement CV’s excellent music education for our talented 
students. 

Getting involved is easy and fun! 

Most CV instrumental music activities are only possible with the help of parents. 
We provide logistical and financial support for the many events, including: 
transportation, food, sheet music, competition and festival fees, instruments, etc.   
There are many ways you can help, and enjoy the talents of our musicians at the 
same time! 
  

Have questions about CVIM or our wonderful 
music program? 

Please join us at our monthly CVIM foundation meeting!  Meetings occur every 2nd 
Tuesday of the month at 7 pm in the music room.  Come for information about upcoming 
events, and to hear what Mr. Schick has to say about the progress our musicians are 
making!   WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT!  THANK YOU! 

Insert: We are happy to answer any questions you may have. Feel free to contact us at:  
kim_sandoval@sbcglobal.net 
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